
NEW CHRISTCHURCH WAREHOUSE:

CURRENT CHRISTCHURCH WAREHOUSE:

To facilitate a smooth transition 
process, please note the following 

dates in your diary:

Orders will be processed up until Midday.  
Any order received after Midday will be held until 
Monday 12 August.

Thursday 
8 August:

Current Christchurch warehouse closed for stock take.  
No orders will be processed or dispatched on this day.

Friday 
9 August:

Current Christchurch warehouse available for 
business as per normal functions.

Monday         
12 August:

Orders will be processed up until 2.30pm.  
Any orders received after this time will be held and 
supplied from the new Christchurch warehouse. 

Tuesday 
20 August:

 August
21-23:

To facilitate the physical movement of stock, both 
Christchurch warehouses will be closed on these days.  
Any orders received will not be processed and held until 
Monday 26 August.

New Christchurch warehouse open for business as per 
usual operations.  
Please note: some orders may be fulfilled from 
Auckland as a temporary measure.

Monday 
26 August:




